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to Eugene Wilson, acting president UNWERSITY ﬂf CUU}RADU

sussect Copyright on UFO report. F : Aé;
] MW/

DATE July 9, 1969

Attached is a page from Newsweek for 7 July.

Is it desirable to write to them pointing out thiat the UFO report is not a
government document, and to assert the impropriety of their snide allusion
to the University's "claim" that it has a copyright?

I doubt it, but I thought I ought to call this foolishness to your attention.

A3 WT&»W A@u] MM%MMH
Miﬂ "7"‘"’”2’ | JuL 101283
— e

(VIGF: PRESIDENT
7/10 | JUL10'69

BUSINESS AFFAIRS



